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RE: Sample Hand-to-Eye Audit   

 

As required statutorily by NCGS 163-182.1, the Alamance County Board of Elections will conduct a 
sample hand-to-eye audit of two randomly selected precincts on Monday, November 14, 2022. The 
audit will take place at 10:00 a.m. at the Board of Elections office, 115 S. Maple St., Graham, N.C.   

The sample audit count helps ensure the reliability of election results tabulated by the voting 
equipment.  The audit is a comparison of the machine counts with hand-to-eye counts as a test to 
ensure voting equipment read the voter’s choices accurately.  

On Wednesday, November 9, 2022, the North Carolina State Board of Elections randomly selected 
the Faucette (05) and Burlington 6 (126) precincts for the sample audit in Alamance County. 

The sample hand-to-eye audit meeting is a public meeting a can be viewed at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiL8tcYawuD3J2WoLqpkchQ 
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